
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

Improve Safety, Enhance Mobility, Inspire Innovation 

www.fdot.gov 

For Immediate Release 
August 25, 2022 

Contact: Daryl Goss 
(386) 984-5392 | Daryl.Goss@dot.state.fl.us 

 

I-10 East to I-295 Off-Ramps to Be Detoured Next Week 
New off-ramp to be placed in service  

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of FDOT’s I-10 from I-295 to I-95 widening project, the 
I-10 east to I-295 off-ramp will be detoured Thursday, September 1 from 10 p.m. to 5 
a.m. while crews switch traffic from the existing ramp to the newly-constructed ramp, 
weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
Drivers on I-10 east who wish to take the I-295 off-ramp will continue on I-10 east, take 
the Lane Avenue exit, turn left on Lane Avenue, turn left onto the I-10 west on-ramp and 
continue to I-295 (see map below). 
 

 
 

 
FDOT hired Superior Construction to complete this $174.5 million project in early 2025, 
weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
August means back to school! Kids walk, bike, and wait for the school bus in the early 
morning hours. Motorists should always obey school speed zone limits and never drive 
distracted. Help keep our kids safe! Learn more about Florida’s statewide initiative to 
reduce transportation-related crashes by visiting TargetZeroFL.com. 
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Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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